
 Kids who are participating in the Christmas 
 program will meet in the activity center at  
 the start of the church hour.  Those who  
 do not want to participate in the Christmas 

program /guests will be dismissed at the regular time.   

      We are so glad you’re here today!   

Combined SS 9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service 10:45 a.m. 

Please fill out a Connection Card if this is your  

first time at FBC or to indicate any needs/updates  

you may have.  Return completed form to  

the Welcome Center or place in an offering box. 

TODAY: Taste of Nations in the FBC foyer after the service 

  Elder Meeting, 5:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY: MomCo, 9:00 - 11:00 a.m.  

  AWANA, 6:30 p.m.  111 clubbers last week!  

  Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

  Bible Study & Prayer, 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY:  CBS, 10:30 a.m. 

FRIDAY:  MomCo Steering Meeting, 9:00 a.m.  

NEXT SUNDAY: Daylight Saving Time Ends 

  Communion 

November 4: Master’s Handymen, 8:30 a.m. 

  Sewing & Quilting Group, 9:30 a.m. 

  Missions Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 

November 5: Ladies Bible Study, 7:00 p.m. 

MORNING WORSHIP 

A special welcome to Steve & Becky Dye, 
former ABWE missionaries to Berlin and MENA  
Region, now serving at Cedarville University!

Welcome / Announcements / Prayer 

Worship in Song: Here I Am to Worship 

 Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus 

 Be Thou My Vision 

 King of Kings 

Special Music:  Worship Team and FBC Kids 

Children Dismissed to Jr. Church 

Missionary/Ministry Spotlight:  Steve & Becky Dye 

Message: Dr. Steve Dye, Galatians 6:9 

 Encouragement for Harvesters 

WEDNESDAYS:  Senior High Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

Friday, November 8:  Guys/Girls Night 

TASTE of NATIONS 

After the service today, stop in the foyer to sample  
food that is typically enjoyed in a different country.   
Thank you to those who made these cultural dishes! 

Calling all married couples  

to Weekend to Remember  

by Family Life! 

January 31 - February 2, 2025 

This will be held at the Amway Grand Plaza in Grand Rapids.  Your 
registration will be paid for.  Lodging (which you arrange) will also be 
covered at 50% and will be reimbursed after attending this impactful 
event.   Please sign-up at the Welcome Center before December 15.  
If you’d like to stay at the Amway Grand Plaza, use the discount code 
FAMILY for reduced room charges. 

Jan. 31 - 
Feb. 2, 2025 

Dear Friends at FBC Fremont, 
     Thank you so much for the privilege of being able to share 
with you on Sunday, the 6th, during your missions month.  I am 
thankful that the Lord provided my visa, coverage for my work responsibilities, 
and a myriad of other details in order for me to be able to arrive home in time!  
It was wonderful to spend my first Sunday at home with all of you.  Your 
church family is a tremendous blessing to me. 
     Thank you also for the extravagant gift of $250 from your “Missions Closet.”  
I am humbled by your kindness and generosity. 
     I would appreciate continued prayer over the next months—that I would be 
a good and faithful steward of the time and resources afforded by having a 
furlough.  I want to be faithful. 

With Gratitude and Thanksgiving, Glenda Akershoek 

FBC will once again participate in Operation Christmas Child. Pick up 

boxes in the foyer.  A $10 donation for each OCC box also needs to be 
included.  Filled boxes need to be returned by Sunday, November 10.   

It’s time to order The Gospel Project Adult Bible Studies for the 

next quarter.  This is the curriculum the children and youth are using 

for Sunday School and/or Jr. Church.  If you would like to receive 

one, please sign up at the welcome desk by next Sunday, November 3.  

If you have any questions please see Elissa Hibma.   

FBC Homeschoolin’ Mamas 

If you are part of FBC and homeschool, we would like to create 
a support and information email/text group. This year we will be 
doing impromptu/pop-up field trips and play dates.  Please sign 
up at the Welcome Center.  Questions?  See Virginia Howes. 

Ladies of all ages are invited to come to a craft night 

Friday, November 15, at 7:00 p.m.  We will be  

making a holiday garland.  The cost is $5 per person.  

Please sign up by Sunday, November 10. 



DANIEL CRABB is in the hospital with severe abdominal pain. 
There is a possibility that surgery may be needed.  

PAUL GRASLEY is scheduled for hip replacement this Friday, November 1.    

TIM HENRY - As a result of the imaging process that Tim had, doctors have been 
able to identify several spots, including in his spine, pelvis, and possibly his lung. 
The planned course of treatment includes immuno-therapy, radiation, and possibly 
chemotherapy.  Tim and Maetta have an appointment tomorrow that will hopefully 
finalize the treatment plan, and set it into motion.  Please continue to pray. 

JUDY HUBERT’s (Carol Lummen’s sister) pain has subsided and she's moving a 
little better. She is still waiting for PT to help with the right movements. Judy wants 
to thank everyone for the prayers.      

CORY JACKSON has completed 2 rounds of immunotherapy.  The second round 
led to Cory developing hyperthyroidism with a myriad of unpleasant symptoms.  
Last week was a difficult one so his team at Mayo put him on a steroid, which will 
now extend his treatment potentially five weeks longer.  They are keeping a close 
watch on his liver, leg muscles, and heart.  The good news is that Cory’s heart tests 
and brain scans have come back good, and his brain is healing really well from the 
surgery.  His dermatology report also came back clean. 

KIM KUPTZ (Jim & Carolyn Brown’s daughter) had sinus surgery last Friday.  

The NATION OF ISRAEL still has a unique place in the plan of God, and we are 
exhorted to pray for the peace of Jerusalem.  

FLORENCE NEWSTED (Jim’s mom) was able to return home, and she is doing 
much better. She is back on hemodialysis.  Thank you for praying for Florence! 

DASIL REYNOLDS fell, fractured her ankle, and is now in a boot.  Please pray for 
healing. She is now back home after visiting her sister in the Philippines. 

EZRA SHAW needed platelets last week but is feeling back to his normal, happy, 
energetic self.  Tim and MaryBeth ask that we pray for wisdom as they meet with 
the oncologist and make decisions for Ezra’s near future. 

UNSPOKEN REQUESTS  

THOSE WITH ON-GOING NEEDS: 

BEA ABBOTT CLEY ASHBAUGH 

DIANA BEEBE ROBERT BONT (Kristen Eckert’s grandfather) 

ROSE ECKERT KEVIN & EMILY GEETING 

ROSE GRISWOLD PAM PARIS (Dave G.’s co-worker’s sister) 

TOMMY HANDY NONA PASSAGE  

JONAS & VERALYN PEDERSEN KRISTYN VANDERWALL 

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI 49412  

Phone: (231) 924-3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com 

  Website: fbcfremont.com 

 

Dr. Steve Witter 

Senior Pastor 

drsteve@fbcfremont.com 

231-335-3054 

PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 

E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

or call 924-3435 

FBC ELDERS 
Chris Anderson 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont  
Jim Brown 
Tim Crabb 

 

FBC DEACONS 
David Crabb 
Jacob Ekkel 

Dave Gardenour  
Jon Geeting 

Jarred Hibma  
Steve Passage 

Trystan Posobiec 
Larry Vanderwall 

 2-3 Year Old Today: Macie Tellkamp & Whitney Vanderwall 
      Class Next Week: Kim Cargill & Kristy Vanderwall 

 4 Year Old-K Today: Joe & Virginia Howes 
      Class Next Week: Becky Ceton & Kristin Kooistra 

 Nursery Today - SS: Barb Crabb & Geraldine Dykman 
 AM: Barb Gearhart & Barb Schwartz 

       Next Week - SS: Sarah Boerema & Bethany Geeting 
 AM:  Leah Handy & Cherie Eckert 

 Greeter Today: Rich & Laurie Brown 
       Next Week: Ken & Chris Corwin 

 Jr. Church Today: Elissa, Carolina & Jonas 
   (1st - 6th)  Next Week: Hulda 

G I V I N G   a t   F B C  

• Offering boxes are located in the foyer and by the office. 

• Online giving is also available. 

Download the Vanco Mobile app.  You can also go 

to our website (fbcfremont.com) and click on Give 

at the top of the page. 

Bea Abbott:  Home 

Marion Hines:  Home 

Kay Johnson:  Home 

Ruth Wingelaar:  Fountain View 

Pray for Our College  

Students of the Week: 

 

Arnold Guikema - Calvin 

Ethan Slovinski - Muskegon CC 

Nathan Walker - Purdue 


